

May 8, 2023

Maria Lashley Senior Account Manager Connoisseur Media 400 Wheelers Farm Road Milford, Connecticut 06461

Dear Maria:

Thank you for your hours of service to the CBA and to the broadcasting students of Connecticut by serving on the CBA's 2023 Scholarship Committee. You handled the difficult job of choosing our scholarship recipients with careful consideration and thoughtfulness, particularly with respect to identifying the future leaders of the broadcasting industry. We suggest that you place this letter in Connoisseur Media's EEO file for credit in its 2023 outreach program.

Sincerely,

Michael Ryan President

> P.O. Box 1785...Avon, CT...06001 860-305-2038...mryan@ctba.org www.ctba.org